Kenya Methodist University

OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR, ACADEMIC AFFAIRS

MEMO

To

•

ALL STUDENTS

FROM

Registrar, Academic Affairs

REF

KeMU/RGAA/GEN.022

DATE

:

3rd September 2024

SUBJECT

UNAUTHORIZED COLLECTION OF MONEY

Reference is made to the above subject matter.

This is to inform you that collection of any money from new or continuing students without authorization from the University Management is a serious offence. Therefore, any such incidents should be reported to the Academic Registrar office immediately.

Thank you.

Dr. Lucy Ikiara, PhD.

Registrar, Academic Affairs

(ACADEMIC ALTAINS) AS Vice Chancellor

DVC (ASA)

DVC (APF)

Dean of Students

KeMUSA Leaders